
          

           

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

19.7.24 3.15pm – Summer 

Holidays begin! 

3.9.24 – Back to school – Doors 

open 8.35am for an 8.45am 

start. 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

 01253 761022/01253 763601 

The Office is open 8.30am – 4.30pm 

 Stanley Website 

 Synergy Website 

 Office Email Address 

 Facebook Page 

 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

FRIDAY 19TH JULY 2024 

 

SCHOOLS OUT FOR SUMMER! 

We hope you all have an amazing summer holiday and we 

thank you for your support over the last academic year.  We 

said goodbye to our wonderful Year 6 children today - we wish 

them good luck in their next step at high school. 

 

We also celebrated Mrs Bateson's last day in Stanley Primary 

School after 26 years.  We know that all our children, parents 

and families will join us in wishing her a very long and happy 

retirement.  Her dedication, enthusiasm, skills and expertise 

have supported so many children and staff and families over 

the years.  We will all miss her greatly. 

 

INSTAGRAM PAGE 

We have expanded our social media onto Instagram. 

Please follow us - @stanleyprimarybpl 

 

PE DAYS 

Please remember that the children need to come to school in 

the school PE kit on the following days in September.  PE kit 

and uniform list is here 

 

Reception: Thursday  

Y1: Monday and Tuesday 

Y2: Wednesday and Thursday 

Y3: Monday and Wednesday 

Y4: Monday and Thursday 

Y5: Tuesday and Thursday 

Y6: Thursday and Friday 

Please note these may be subject to change. 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.stanleyprimaryschool.com/
http://www.stanleyprimaryschool.com/
https://www.seteducation.org.uk/
https://www.seteducation.org.uk/
mailto:admin@stanley.blackpool.sch.uk
mailto:admin@stanley.blackpool.sch.uk
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089827295647
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089827295647
https://www.stanleyprimaryschool.com/page/school-uniform/137299


 

 
 

REMINDERS 
- Please can we remind parents 

NOT to send ANY TYPE OF 

NUTS/FOOD INCLUDING NUTS into 

school. 

- Please can we remind parents 

NOT to send sweets or chocolate 

bars into school with their child 

for snacktimes/lunchtimes. 

- Due to the children having no 

access to water fountains, please 

make sure your child brings a 

drink of water to school – NO 

FIZZY DRINKS. 

- Our school has a strict ‘No 

Smoking/Vaping’ policy. Please 

can we remind parents NOT TO 

SMOKE OR VAPE on our grounds. 

- Please remember, if your child 

has had a case of sickness or 

diarrhoea, our policy is to stay off 

for 48 hours since the last 

episode. 

- To report an absence – please 

call 01253 761022 and select 

‘Option 1’. Please also let us 

know in advance of any 

appointments/reasons for 

collecting your child early. 

- If your child requires medicine 

to be given in school please 

email us with the following 

details: 

1. Name of child and class 

2. Name of medicine 

3. Dose 

4. Time to be given 

5. Dates to be given 

ALL MEDICINE SHOULD BE 

BROUGHT TO AND COLLECTED 

FROM THE OFFICE BY AN ADULT. 

 

 

Y4 FIT2GO QUIZ 

A group of our year 4 children took part in the Blackpool 

Football Community Trust Fit2Go quiz this week and they 

won!  What a fantastic achievement!  We are very proud of 

the children. 

 

 

MUSIC ACHIEVEMENT 

We are immensely proud to have been awarded Music 

Ambassador Status by the Blackpool Music Services.  We are one 

of only 5 schools to have been awarded the status in Blackpool.  

The award recognises the fabulous quality of music provision that 

is being delivered in our school.   

COMING SOON - Our video that was professionally taken to 

celebrate the status - it makes us all so proud to have such 

talented children. 

We received the award at a ceremony with the Mayor yesterday. 

 



 

ELMER TRAIL 

We had a special phone call on Thursday informing us that 'Bubbles' - our very 

own Elmer, is the winner of the 'People's choice' competition in the Brian House 

Elmer Trail Big Parade.  We are so thankful to you all for voting for Bubbles. A big 

thank you again for all the donations to our Elmer events over the year as we 

raised £1757.69 We know how much the children enjoyed taking part in the trail.  

Lucy from Brian House visited school yesterday to congratulate Stanley on their 

efforts.  We were also presented with a £50 Amazon voucher from Lucy from 

Tower Insurance who kindly supported the prizes for the winning schools in the 

various competitions. 

 

And once again…. HAVE A FAB SUMMER! Please look out for the 'Welcome back' 

information which will be emailed to you all with details of entrances and 

collection points for the children in September. 

 

 

Operation Encompass now operates throughout Lancashire police force. It helps police and schools work 

together to provide emotional and practical help to children. The system ensures that when police are 

called to an incident of domestic abuse, where there are children in the household who have 

experienced the domestic incident, the police will inform the school (Miss Manson) before the child or 

children arrive the following day. This ensures that the school has up to date relevant information about the 

child’s circumstances and can enable support to be given to the child 


